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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back after the spring break. I hope you 

had a wonderful two weeks away from school and 

it’s wonderful to see the weather so good this 

week. 

 

We are celebrating the 80th 

anniversary of VE Day on 

Thursday 8th May. All     

classes will be engaging in 

activities on this day and 

sharing their learning in a 

special assembly in the      

afternoon. The weather will 

hopefully be good and we 

will be able to have a ’street 

party’ style lunch outside.   

 

A reminder, we are back in school on Tuesday 6th 

May as it is a Bank Holiday on Monday.  

 

 

 

 



FRANCIS HOUSE 

You may remember that before Easter Maddy and Bella 

sold handmade items to raise money for Francis House. 

They raised over £300 at school and Madeleine had 

raised just over £200 selling to friends and family,   

bringing their grand total to £545!!!! 

Thank you to those who supported. Francis House are 

using the money to create a Fairy Sensory Garden for 

the families of the hospice to enjoy. The girls have 

been invited back to see it on completion.  



SUPERSTAR STUDENTS 

Two of our pupils have been excelling outside 

of school in recent 

weeks….. 

 

Skye took part in the 

Cheerleading All Stars 

World Finals in Florida and 

finished an impressive 

12th in her division - only 

1 point outside the top 10! 

Well done Skye. What an 

experience! 

 

Harriot finished with 2 

gold medals at the multi 

regional synchronised      

swimming competitions for 

the north west and north 

east. She also came 5th in 

the country at under 12’s 

and has been selected to 

train with the GB youth 

squad in Bristol in July.     

Absolutely fantastic! 

 

Well done to both girls on 

their amazing            

achievements . 



MINI-MARATHON 25 

All children competed in the ‘Mini-Marathon 

25’ on Thursday. They put in 100% effort 

and enjoyed the sunshine. Every child ran or 

walked 1 mile and some children even did 

extra laps!  

Thank you to all the parents and children for 

their support.  

 

 

 



E-SAFETY 

Our e-safety provider Smoothwall, has  

produced an online pack for parents and 

carers in light of the recent TV drama 

’Adolescence’. The resources can be found 

here: https://smoothwall.com/adolescence   

https://cvhvb04.na1.hubspotlinks.com/Ctc/5B+113/cvhvB04/VWTgM33TLK8rVYDNTs9jj2CYW4bWRWk5vKRWzN2_Qd5s3qn9gW8wLKSR6lZ3nFW1j7ZSQ4p141NW6HcCyc82jQr2W2LY4sy3Jt0NfW23KTDR4f9HsXW5SyPxy7Cm3VtW2W-Pys1lz57jW5KLXqK24HwbrV5w8Z04q69hBVCSs4v1vH9mvW4tWMzJ31gHVKW3ljG4r2nHW2v


YEAR 6 TRANSITION to YEAR 7 

The Inclusion Service and The Jigsaw Team are hosting events 

for parents to support the transition process from Year 6 to 

7.  Parents can book themselves onto sessions and the details 

are below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



VEHICLE EXHAUSTS 

Can we ask those of you who use a car to drop off and pick up to please turn your engines 

off when you are parked up and stationary around the school or in the school car park. 

There is now more awareness of the dangers of this sort of air pollution including asthma 

( children's lungs are more susceptible to damage ) and longer term cancer, dementia,      

diabetes & heart disease. 

You can find more information here: www.mumsforlungs.org.  

AND FINALLY … 

Thank you for all your ‘Sammy Bags’ clothes donations this week. We had 266kg of clothes 

donated. Fantastic support again!  

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher    

http://www.mumsforlungs.org/
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